
 

Public Observing Opportunity @ Emily Provincial Park 

 

Come out to Emily Provincial Park (near Omemee) on August 18th, 2023 for 

another astronomical viewing opportunity with the Peterborough 

Astronomical Association (PAA).  After about 8:30 p.m. (weather 

permitting) there will be telescopes and many things to see, with sky tours 

provided by PAA members.  This is a weather permitting event, so check 

the website after 6:00PM, peterboroughastronomy.com, for go/no-go.  Also 

check the website for maps with directions to the Park and the In-Park  

location. 

 

The location at Emily Park is the Camper’s Beach (see PAA Website Map). 

 

Campers and PAA members with ID are admitted free.  Others must 

purchase an Ontario Park’s Day Vehicle Permit. 

 

Don’t miss this chance to “see the stars and the planets”! 
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